[image: image1.png]


DEPARTMENT OF DEFENSE

ARMED FORCES PEST MANAGEMENT BOARD

FOREST GLEN SECTION, WRAMC

WASHINGTON, D.C. 20307-5001

Public Health Insecticide Research
On behalf of the Deployed War Fighter Protection Research Program, the Armed Forces Pest Management Board is soliciting proposals for original research that helps protect the deployed military ground forces from insects that carry diseases of military significance.  Ideally the research would support:

· the discovery and registration of new public health insecticides or 
· new formulations of existing insecticides or 
· new or improved modalities for personal protection from biting arthropods or 
· improved efficacy from new public health insecticide application technology and equipment.  
Research must be product oriented.  Examples could be: 
· testing and evaluation of novel chemistries or formulations against mosquitoes and other biting and filth flies, 
· novel fabric protectant chemistries or incorporation methods for military field uniforms, bednets or tentage against blood-feeding arthropods, 
· any improvements in current public health insecticide application technology or equipment such as adaption of remotely piloted vehicles to aerial ULV spraying or granular dispersal.

The research must be applicable to the military but should be transferable to civilian uses.  Collaborations between the Department of Defense, other federal, university and private industry research labs are encouraged.  Approximately 8 or more awards, of not greater than $250,000/year, are anticipated.  Projects will be selected on the basis of scientific merit determined by external peer review and programmatic relevance to protection of deployed military ground forces determined by an Armed Forces Pest Management Board integrated process team.  

For further information on this research program, please see the Armed Forces Pest Management Board (AFPMB) web page at http://www.afpmb.org.  During the ESA Annual Meeting, contact either Captain Gary  Breeden, Ph.D., U.S. Navy or Lieutenant Colonel Richard Johnson, Ph.D., U.S. Army.

A Request for Pre-Proposals (RFP) will issued by the U.S. Army Medical Research Acquisition Activity (USAMRAA) between November 3-7, 2003.  Please go to the USAMRAA Homepage http://www.usamraa.army.mil to obtain a copy of the announcement, after the issue date.

